Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341

January 2, 1980

Pat MeCoy

Bernice P, Bishop Museum
P.0. Box 40737

Honolulu, Hawaii 96818

Dear Pat:

I want to thank you so very much for the beautiful pictures.
It ceptainly brings hack fond memories. That was 2 greal

camp and we all had so mach fun. The picotures ars excellent -

you are a wary gzood photographer,

It sounds like you're going te have an exeiting experience
when you go to New Zealand this ysar. I hear New Zealand
offors so very much in the way of climate and terrain and
all varities of things including an cbsidian quarry. Junius
Bird sent me some samplas of obsidian from New Zealand,
which I appreciate, but while you're thers, try %o find the
source of the nephrite jade called loecally "green stone,”

I ses that you are goinc to write a chepter about the Mauna
Kea adz euarry for Pashody. I only wish you weren't so
far away and that we eould have & long visit some dsy. I
certainly enjoyed seeing you asgain lest spring end wish
that we could heve had more time together.

Do have a nresnercus and happy nev year.

Your friend,

Don Crabtree, D. Sc.
Research Associatz in
Prehistorie Technology
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